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Construction Completed!
FRATERNITY BEGINS NEW ERA AT

.......

Construction was completed on August
15th on the new Chapter House at 1511 West
Main Street in Murray. The active Chapter
occupied the new 25-man house for the first
time on August 21, 1993.

Construction Subcommittee Chairman,
David Graham, and his Committee are con-
tinuing their work on the Carriage House
(Chapter Room) and anticipate completion
by September 15, 1993. Paving, landscap-
ing and other miscellaneous touch-up work

1511 WEST MAIN S

TREET

’

should be completed by the end of Septem-
ber. The ATO “showplace” will be put on
display for its alumni and the community
during Homecoming on October 8-9. The
new house will be formally dedicated at a
special ceremony on the front porch of the
House at noon on Saturday, October 9, 1993,
during Homecoming. More details on Home-
coming inside this Newsletter. Make plans
to attend now!
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CAPITAL CONSTRUCTION FUND DRIVE CONTINUES...

Although construction of the new Chapter House is now
complete, the fund-raising continues. As a result of cost
overruns and in order to furnish the house in its entirety
for use by the Chapter in the fall semester, the Alumni
Association obtained a short term loan of $65,000 to cover
these costs. The loan was in addition to the original mon-
ies borrowed by the Alumni Association to construct the
new House. The Board of Directors has set a goal of De-
cember 1993 to pay this short term debt in full.

The Capital Construction Fund Drive to date has re-
ceived in excess of $160,000 in pledges and contributions.
The President of the Alumni Association, Jeff S. Taylor, notes
that many alumni have made pledges during phone-a-thons
over the past two years, but have not made their contribu-
tions to date. The Alumni Association requests that all
pledges be paid as soon as possible. Those alumni who
donate $1,000 or more will become Lifetime Members in
the Association and will receive permanent recognition of
this accomplishment in the new Chapter House. Brothers
who contribute less than $1,000 will receive recognition in
a special dedication program that will be distributed at

Homecoming. Any alumnus who has not begun payment
on his pledge by September 15, 1993 will not be included
in the program. To date, approximately 250 Brothers have
contributed to the project. This represents only 25% of
Zeta Lambda's alumni. The Board of Directors intends to
continue fund-raising for the next 12 months to not only
pay the short term note, but to reduce the construction
loan.

The listing of all the Brothers who have pledged or made
contributions to the date of printing of this newsletter are
listed below. Any alumnus who wishes to contribute to the
Capital Construction Fund Drive may do so by calling Jeff
S. Taylor (collect) at (502) 686-8084 or mail your contribu-
tion directly to the Bank of Murray c/o Dave Hornback,
P.O. Box 1080, Murray, Kentucky 42071. Those Brothers
who have executed Pledge Agreements should continue
making your payments in accordance with the terms of
the Pledge Agreement. The support of alumni in this project
has been extraordinary and it is greatly appreciated by your
Alumni Association and the Chapter.

Mike Adkins* Sam Ellington Robert Jennings George Potts Keith Stout*

Tom Adams* Ralph Evitts Darrell R. Johnson* Michael Presson* Richard Strode*
Mark Arnold* James Farrell Mickey Johnson* Robert Prince* Craig Sullivan

J. Greg Arterburn* Dennis Faulkner Norris Johnson Charles Pryor* Finn Swarting

C.B. Baize David Finley* Dr. Earl Jones* Jeff Pugh* Don R. Taylor*
Mark Barber* Paul Finley* William Ladd Gene Ray* Dwain Taylor*

Dan Barnard* Robert Fisher* Sid Law* Bill Rayburn Jeff S. Taylor*
William E. Beasley* John Fleming, 11 Scott Lawson Lynn Richard* Anthony Thompson
Donald Bennett Gary Foltz Wally Leucht Jay Richey* Wayne Tolen
Richard Blalock* Robert G. Ford* Jack Lichtenberg* Kirby A. Rhines* Richard Vogt

David Blivin David A. Franklin* David Long Kurt Rhines* Billy R. Wagoner*
Don Brown* Dwight Fugate* Pete Longton Neal Riddick Pete Waldrop*
Harold Brown* Jimmy Gaines* Randy Lovett Mike Risley* Rodney Watson
Loman Brown* Steven Gines Tom Madison* Gene Roberts* Mitch Whitescarver
Patrick I. Brown* M. Kirby Gordon, II* Tommy Marshall Tom Robertson* James Terry

Tom Brown Patrick Gossum* Sal Mattarazzo Bill Rottgering* Wilkinson*

John Burrus* David Graham* Robin Matteson John Rowland Elias Williamson*
Michael Byers* William Gravis* Mike McCarver* Evan Rudoph* Wallace Willoughby*
Jay Canon* Timothy Gross Pat Milam* Robert Rudolph* Brian Wilmurth
Kenton Carroll* Mike Guenther* Kenny Milligan* Tom Ryan Jim Yeiser

George Carter* Pat Guenther* David Moffett* Mike Sanford* James Zieren

Mike Caity James M. Harris* Larry Mullen* John Sharber*

Dallas Clark* Dr. Ken Harrell* Jim Mulligan* Jack Shell*

Steve Cole Ken E. Harrell, Jr.* James Myers Phil Smith

Marshall Costa* Kerry Harvey* Dennis Nall* Scott Smith*

Bryan Crain Carroll Hayden* Ron Newcomer Jim Solomon*

Mike Devers* John Hawks* Kevin Nowell* Todd Solomon*

James E. Devillez* David Hearn* William Nolan* Thomas L. Spelman*

Robert Diers* James H. Henry* Bill Oakley Dick Stacey*

Kenneth Dillingham John Hoffman* David O'Daniel* Lannie Stegall*

Ray Dowell Taylor Hoover* Dennis Owens* Brad Steininger

Scott Dreher Dave Hornback* Rick Park* Chad Steininger

Bob Dunn Ben Howard* David Parker* James R. Story*

Terry Dunn* Randy Hutchinson* Steve Parker Glenn "Buford" Stragland*

Vic Dunn Paul R. Hyland* Charley Peck®* Steve Story*

Mike Dunsizer* Phil Hyland* Marc Peebles* Jimmy Story

Donald Eckert John Irwin® Mike Petty* Alan Stout* i
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ACTIVE CHAPTER RECEIVES
TRUE MERIT AWARD
AS ONE OF ATO'’s
TEN FINEST CHAPTERS

Welcome Alumni, to what I am calling a
“New Era” here at Zeta Lambda Chapter of
Alpha Tau Omega. The enthusiasm, interac-
tion, and morale of the membership could quite
possibly be the highest in the chapter’s his-
tory. This attitude is easily understood. This
summer, we were awarded True Merit for be-
ing one of the top ten chapters in the nation,
and we also moved 25 brothers into our new
house. This is truly an exciting time for Zeta
Lambdal!

It is a new era because we will face new
challenges. We will face the challenge of main-
taining the upkeep of our new complex, and
holding on to our status as the best Greek or-
ganization on campus. Also ahead of us is the
challenge of sustaining a positive image
throughout the community as well as the chal-
lenge of maintaining financial stability year
after year. We must not rest on our laurels,
but enter this new era boldly. I can assure
you our chapter will meet these challenges head
on!

Although we are facing change, we must
not overlook the ideas and principles on which
this fraternity was founded 128 years ago. I
am proud to say that the goals, ideas, and
Brotherhood have remained the same. This is
the bond that we all have in common—under-
graduate and alumni alike. And this is the
bond that will bring us together at our 34th
Homecoming.

Thus, I appeal to all alumni to make a spe-
cial effort to attend this year's Homecoming.
We are very appreciative to those alumni who
sacrificed to provide our chapter with a new
home. This October will be our time to cel-
ebrate this new temple of friendship. We must
remember that this fraternity belongs to us all
and that this new house will give birth to a
stronger bond between past, present, and fu-
ture brothers. Let’s continue to build relations
and maintain traditions as we make this tran-
sition a positive one.

Fraternally,
Chad Angle WM

NOTE: A formal ceremony presenting the
award for True Merit will take place during the
Alumni Association Meeting on Saturday.

HOMECOMING '93

Homecoming at Murray State University will be
held October 8-9, 1993 in Murray. The Zeta Lambda
Chapter of Alpha Tau Omega has been designated
as the feature campus organization by MSU during
the weekend's festivities. The spotlight will be on
ATO in Murray on October 8-9 as the Alumni and
Housing Association dedicate the new Chapter
House. Homecoming festivities will include a four
man golf scramble, cocktail reception, brunch/
annual meeting, dedication ceremony, campus/
community open house and a reception and dance.
A summary of the weekend's activities is set forth
below. The Alumni and Housing Association Presi-
dent, Jeff S. Taylor, estimates that 250-300 alumni
will attend this year’s Homecoming activities since
this will be the first Homecoming at the Chapter
House which will be formally dedicated at Home-
coming. This will be the single largest gathering of
ATO alumni from Zeta Lambda Chapter in the his-
tory of the Chapter

The assessment for the weekend's activities is
$50 per alumnus or $65 per couple (Lifetime Mem-
bers of the Association attend free of charge). The
assessment does not include the golf tournament.
Green fees, cart and entry fee will be payable at the
Murray Country Club.

Make plans now to attend the celebration and
dedication for the new Chapter House on October
8-9 in Murray.

Friday, October 8, 1993

9:00 a.m. Four man Scramble Golf Tournament at
Murray Country Club - Shotgun start (En-
tries must be received no later than October
1, 1993. Sign up on the Homecoming Regis-
tration Form. Greens fee and golf cart not
included in registration.)

8:30 p.m. Alumni reception at the new Chapter House,
1511 West Main Street. Active members will
be escorting alumni on tours of the new house.

Saturday, October 9, 1993

8:30 a.m. Annual Alumni Association Meeting/Brunch
in the Carriage House at the new Chapter
House

12:00 noon  Official dedication of the new Chapter House
on the front porch at 1511 West Main Street

5:00-7:00 p.m. Campus / Community Open House for new
Chapter House

9:00 p.m. Alumni Reception / Homecoming Dance in

the Carriage House at 1511 West Main

The enclosed registration form should be completed
and returned with payment by October 1, 1993. See
you in Murray on October 8 and 9!
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| REGISTRATION FORM |
| |
| — YES, 1 will attend Homecoming '93 in Murray on October 8-9. |
| |
: NAME: :
| SPOUSE/GUEST: |
| PLEDGE CLASS: |
| ADDRESS: |
| |
I Lifetime Member of The Alumni Association? Yes No :
: Golf Tournament? Yes No Handicap |
| Total Number In Party: x $50.00 PER PERSON (Single Alumnus) '
| x $65.00 PER COUPLE |
| TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED: |
: (Lifetime Members and One Guest Attend Free Of Charge) :
| RETURN WITH PAYMENT ON OR BEFORE OCTOBER 1, 1993 TO: |
| Marc Peebles |
I c/o Innovative Printing & Graphics |
2 1623 Hwy. 121 Bypass * Murray, Kentucky 42071 3
ALPHA TAU OMEGA Non-Profit Org.
PO. BOX 821 U's'p';(fgm
MURRAY, KY 42071 Murray, KY

Permit 149
FORWARD AND ADDRESS CORRECTION

Each year Alpha Tau Omega men's
fraternity evaluates its 170 chapters
in a nationwide search for excellence.
The Zeta Lambda chapter is a model
organization on the Murray State cam-

pus. The chapter continues to recog- KIRBY A RHINES
nize and effectively plans to meet ATO 10205 W WESTWEGO PLA
standards of excellence and principle- LOUISVILLE  KY 40299
based brotherhood.

By working together, they have
demonstrated the qualities and collec-
tive attitudes that distinguish the

chapter as a rewarding campus organi-
zation.

Matthew R. Wilcox

Director Of Chapter Services
ALPHA TAU OMEGA FRATERNITY
Champaign, Illinois




